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June 1, 2021 
 
Eryn MacKinnon 
Senior Regulatory Coordinator, Regulatory Affairs  
Aux Energy Inc. 
483 Bay Street 
7th Floor, South Tower 
Toronto ON  M5G 2P5 
 
 
Dear Ms. MacKinnon: 
 
Re: Aux Energy Inc. 

Notice of Proposal under Section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 
   OEB File Number EB-2021-0168 
 
This will acknowledge receipt on May 21, 2021, of your notice of proposal under Section 
80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998, with respect to Aux Energy Inc.’s intent to 
purchase an equity interest in a limited partnership that will own and operate two 
proposed battery energy storage system projects in Ontario. The OEB has assigned file 
number EB-2021-0168 to this matter.  Please refer to this number in all future 
correspondence to the OEB regarding this matter.  All information related to this matter 
must be filed with the Registrar.  
 
Please direct any questions relating to this matter to Irina Kuznetsova, Advisor at 
Irina.Kuznetsova@oeb.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
John Pickernell  
Manager, Applications Administration
 


		2021-06-01T14:50:32-0400
	John Pickernell




